
 

 

 
 

Our School Vision 

May our lives shine with the light  

and love of Jesus 

 

Here’s what’s happening next week?  

Monday 21st September 2020 

 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web 

 

Monday  

Bibury Oaks 

 

Tuesday 

Bibury Oaks 

 

Wednesday 

Bibury Oaks     

 

Thursday 

Sports Breakfast Club 8am 

PE 

Bibury Oaks  

After School Sports Club 

 

Friday 

Bibury Oaks 
 

Holidays and INSET Days – 2020/2021 

23rd October – INSET Day 

26th October – 30th October – Half Term 

21st December – 1st January – Christmas 

Holidays  

4th January – INSET Day 

15th February – 19th February – Half Term 

22nd February – INSET Day 

2nd April – Good Friday  

5th April – Easter Monday  

6th April – 16th April – Half Term  

3rd May – Early May Bank Holiday  

31st May – Spring Bank Holiday 

1st June – 4th June – Half Term 

21st July – INSET Day 

22nd July – 31st August – Summer Holidays 

 

Meet the Teacher 

Please contact the office if you have 

any questions for the teachers, after 

reading their power point 

presentations that were sent out. 

 

Home learning 

If you have any work that your child 

has done at home and would like to 

bring in, please can you send this in via 

your child’s class email address: 

 

acorns@bibury.gloucs.sch.uk 

oaks@bibury.gloucs.sch.uk 

mightyoaks@bibury.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

Online Safety 

Smartphones, computers and the 

internet are now such a fundamental 

part of our lives that it’s difficult to 

imagine how we’d function without 

them. All of our online accounts - from 

banking to social media - hold personal 

information that if shared could be 

used for criminal gain.  With this in 

mind, children and young people should 

have the opportunity to explore why 

they should keep their personal 

information secure and the steps they 

can take to do so.  Please follow the 

link below for support and resources to 

help learn about online safety at home 

both for your child/children and as a 

parent.  
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Sup

port-tools/home-activity-worksheets/  

 

Testing positive to COVID19 

If you or your child test positive to 

COVID19 over the weekend, please let 

the school know by emailing 

outofhours@bibury.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

“WOW” Moments 

We are encouraging our children to 

look out for wow moments. Things we 

notice that fill us with joy and make us 

say, ‘Wow!’ Mrs Pascoe discovered this 

cheerful sunflower growing underneath 

the bird feeder. Please send in your 

photos to the above email addresses 

relevant to your child’s class. 

 

 
 

What have we been up to this week! 

 

Worship 

This morning Matt Frost led worship 

by Zoom. He introduced us to puppets 

‘Bones the dog’ and ‘James the Market 

Trader’ who helped the children think 

about thankfulness. 

 

Acorns   

The children have been learning how to 

complete a running stitch as they are 

making their own bookmarks. 

 

Oaks 

In Science we have been looking at 

circuits and finding their faults.  In 

English we have just completed out 

first whole class collaborative story 

write. 

 

Mighty Oaks 

In Maths the children have been 

making human number lines and also in 

English completed their whole class 

write story.  
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